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P1OYD'S REGISTER OF SHIPPING

71, Fenchurch Street, London, E.C.3

Telegrams: Committee, London, Telex Telephone: ROYal 9166
Telex No.: 24305

29%h July, 1960.

Dear 8irs,
i E hme;ﬁﬂ

With reference to my letter of the 4th
liarch last and previous correspondence, I would
inform you that the liain Boiler Survey was held
on the 7th May last at Stockholm and the
notation MBS 5,60 assigned.

No report has so far been received,
however, thet the ship has been examined whilst
on the slipway for bottom painting and the
screwshaft found in order for postponement of
the Serewshaft Survey, due at the end of last
September, until the completion of the shipping
season at Iulea next Autumn, on the
understanding that the vessel is employed only
for harbour work at that port. :

In the circumstances I shall be glad
to learn, by return if possible, what is the
present position regarding this case and would
point out that the last recofded drydocking date
is June, 1958,

Yours faithfully,

Clerk to o
Clacsification Lttees [/
The Surveyors : El Al Dot
GOTHENBURG., LIOYA S heglstet
c+c. Stockholm. Foundation
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